
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item B 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Town Board 
Re: Town Board review & discussion on adding signage to Trailhead Park in 

recognition of the continued improvements made by Larsen-Winchester Lions 
Club. 

 
Staff have received the sign proof for Trailhead Park. At the October 4, 2023 Board 
Meeting, it was discussed adding additional or creating a new sign recognizing the 
contributions the Lions Club has made in improving Trailhead Park. Staff are looking for 
Board feedback on this rendering before proceeding forward any further. Administrator 
Wisnefske will be available at the meeting if the Board has further questions. 
 
DISCUSSION ITEM ONLY – NO ACTION TO BE TAKEN 
 
Should you have any questions related to this information, please feel free to call or e-
mail me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Kelsey 


